
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Linda Hopkins 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 4, 2021 9:36 AM 
'Linda Hopkins' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket #20200139-WS 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00196-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 202001 39 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Linda Hopkins <far7go@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2020 9:13 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20200139-WS 

I would like to comment on the proposed water rate hike by Utilities Inc, of Florida. 

With all the repercussions of this year's Covidl 9 pandemic, I feel it would be a burden on the customers who 
have lost their jobs, have lost loved ones and those who have had to close their businesses. 

There must be a way to hold off on an increase due to the hardships we have been through this past year. I see 
no reason to continue to raise rates at this time. 

Please consider all those who are at risk of losing their homes and businesses just for the sake of a few more 
dollars. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Linda Hopkins 
610 Eastwood Lane 
Leesburg, Florida 34748 
352-494-9437 
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